AH Committee

From: Ann McNeil <anniemariemcneil@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 4:42 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Olowalu, Lihau'ula Workforce Housing project

Aloha to the Affordable Housing Committee,

We support owner occupied homes in Olowalu. It will be 100% owner occupied by Maui residents.The location has
convenient access to West and Central Maui and workforce homes are desperately needed for our West Maui
community.

Thank You,
Annie and Chris McNeil



